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What’s New
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Supportive Recovery Program
Rebuilding the Circle
2023 Accreditation

Message from our Executive Director
     We are looking to meet the needs of the families and communities we
serve to the best of our ability. We are using a culturally safe, trauma-
informed best-practice in order to serve and come to a sense of who we are
as Indigenous people. We return to our Indigenous values that kept us strong
such as kindness, compassion, generosity, and respect. 
     We send all the love and support out to families who are grieving the
multiple losses and who are seeking safe spaces to work through
intergenerational pain.

Chuu,
Lisa Robinson

@kackaamin
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Welcome 
New Staff Members in the past year:

Aunty Program: Jolene
Cousin Program: Graylon
Adult Program: Jay
Counsellors: Natalia, Daniel, Bronwen
Reception: Betsy
Maintenance: John
Learning Centre: Mikaela
Toddler Centre: Alanda
RCWs: Jolene

New Programs
The Toddler Centre       Aboriginal Head Start

The Toddler Centre new build is near completion! We are pleased to inform you

that we will be a certified Aboriginal Head Start program.
We expect opening day to be in April. 

We are seeking new hires to join our team.

Kackaamin Family Development Centre

@kackaamin
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New Programs cont'd
Supportive Recovery

We are pleased to inform that we will be opening a Supportive Recovery Program in

Spring 2023. Currently, we are undergoing renovations of our two largest units to suit
the needs of individual clients.

We are seeking new hires to join our team.

Watch out for

program reminders

on our socials!
@kackaamin

Kackaamin Family Development Centre

Rebuilding the Circle

Last but not least, we are excited to share that a new

program is in development called "Rebuilding the Circle." This

program aims to address traumas and needs that resulted

from sexual violence.

Other news...
2023 Accreditation process is underway!

Job postings can be found on our website 
               >>www.kackaamin.org


